
CRAFTS r.OMMITTEE

ANNUAL REPORT 1973-74

The Crafts Committee has just completed its first year. It
was organized to serve as a creative outlet for all members of the

Woman's Auxiliary Board and to provide craft articles for sale to

the public and for distribution to patients. Meetings were held at

various members' homes throughout the year.
'-A wide variety of items made by the members was sold through

the Gift Shop. This included decorations and other seasonal materials

at Christmas and Easter, flower ill,"ilngementsand toys. A successful

sale was held at the Board meeting on November 2.

Mrs. Judith Williamson of the Baltimore County 4-H Club

was contacted and, through her cooperation; the members of this club

have been providing dolls and toys for distribution to the children

on the Pediatrics Service.

Respectfully submitted,
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Grace L. Merlis, Chairman ,
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